
SCHOOLS OF CHOICE ENROLLMENT GUIDELINES 
HARTLAND CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS 

 

Applications for the 2018/2019 school year will be accepted  
February 1, 2018 – August 31, 2018 

 
 
 

The Hartland Consolidated School District is accepting applications for enrollment for 
the 2018/2019 school year for students who do not reside within the district’s 
boundaries pursuant to section 105 and 105c of the State Aid Act.  There are unlimited 
openings in the Kindergarten program, grades 1 – 12, and Alternative Education. 
 

 Transportation will be the responsibility of the parent/guardian; however, Hartland 
will consider providing transportation from an existing Hartland bus stop. 

 

 Students are not charged tuition and they do not need a release from their home 
district if accepted for enrollment in Hartland Consolidated Schools under the 
Schools of Choice program. 

 

 Applications may be obtained in person, by mail, by fax or online at 
hartlandschools.us 

 

 Notification of acceptance will occur within two weeks of receipt of the 
application. 

 

 The completed application should be returned to: 
 

Scott VanEpps 
  Hartland Consolidated Schools 
  9525 E. Highland Road 
  Howell, MI  48843 
  f)  (810) 626-2111 
  e)  scottvanepps@hartlandschools.us 
 
 
Questions regarding the Schools of Choice program should be directed to Scott 
VanEpps, Assistant Superintendent of Personnel and Student Services at 810-626-
2111. 
 


